
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 25, 2012 

 

 

 

Re: Wind Turbine Regulation 

 

My name is Kristin Mow, 

I live in Colebrook, CT.  Our family has lived at this property since purchasing it in 

September 2006.  I live at the property with my husband Benjamin and our 3 children. 

Our house is located only 1,000 feet away from one of these proposed turbines, according 

to BNE maps.  I am personally disturbed by the fact that NOT ONE of the Siting council 

member requests included a health study.  It is absolutely unacceptable that the Siting 

council is not taking our health into consideration. I understand that maybe you are not 

doctors.  If I was sitting on this council I would take my responsibility serious.  It is very 

obvious that each one of you is placed on this council to do a job.  That job would not 

include protecting the residents of this state.  It is obvious that your job would be to 

protect big business at the cost of all of us.  It is your responsibility to take all aspects of a 

project into consideration before approving it.  I was involved in this process.  I was very 

disgusted by all of you.  I did not feel like you listened to any of the information that was 

provided regarding ill health effects on families living with in close proximity to these 

projects.  I hope that everyone on the Siting council has a chance to have a project such 

as this located next to your house.  Then and only then will you understand the stress that 

this has caused for all of our families.  You continue to choose what is best for yourself 

and big business. All of you have self-serving needs and I don’t think that any of you 

have taken our families into consideration when approving these two projects.  Please do 

the right thing and protect future Connecticut residents from minimal setbacks distances 

from an industrial turbine.  I can’t believe that the council still has not requested 

information from a licensed medical professional to discuss possible health effects on 

residents living near these turbines.  I guess your main concerns have nothing to do with 



the people.  It’s all about money, greed and power.  I urge you to reconsider this unsafe 

distance.    

 

Kristin Mow 


